
 

 
  

Dear Friends,  
 
As spring is coming to an end, we wanted to share with you some of the exciting things we 
have been up to, as well as share some upcoming projects! 
 
 
Exciting News! Introducing Our New Website! 
 
https://www.projectharar.org/  

We are thrilled to announce the launch of our brand-new website at Project Harar! 
Designed with our audience in mind, our website is a comprehensive platform that aims to 
bring our mission and work closer to you. Discover inspiring stories of transformation, 
meet our dedicated team, and stay connected with the latest news and events. Support 
our life-changing initiatives and access valuable resources. Join us on this journey of hope 
and transformation. Visit our new website today!  
https://www.projectharar.org/ 



 

 
  

Our Big Give Summer Campaign: 'Changing Lives with Smiles for 
Children, Ethiopia' is launching on the 1st of July, where your support 
can have double the impact! 

We're excited to launch our ‘Smiles for Children’ campaign on the 1st of July, focusing on 
helping to transform the lives of 50 children from disadvantaged areas in Ethiopia. And 
here's the best part: your donation will go twice as far! Thanks to our generous champions 
we have £4000 of matched funding, however, if we reach our target of £5000 in donations 
from you, the big give will contribute a further £1000. Meaning your donations will have an 
even greater impact. 
 
With your support, these children will receive life-changing cleft lip and palate surgeries, 
restoring their smiles and providing them with a brighter future. Your contribution will help 
provide access to surgery, post-operative care, and vital support services for these 
deserving individuals. 

Exciting Highlights from our Impactful Evening at the Golden Tulip Hotel! 



 

 
In March, our charity ambassador, Meron Beyene, hosted a captivating reception at the 
esteemed Golden Tulip Hotel in Addis Ababa, Ethiopia. This enchanting evening served as 
a platform to showcase the transformative work of Project Harar, and we're thrilled to share 
some of the highlights with you.  
 
A heartfelt thank you goes to the Golden Tulip Hotel for generously providing us with the 
perfect venue to host this gathering. Their support and contribution played a significant role 
in making the evening a success. 
 
The evening was attended by a diverse and enthusiastic group of individuals who pledged 
their support through donations. The funds raised during the event will directly help our 
cause, enabling us to provide cleft lip and palate surgeries, post-operative care, and essential 
support services to those in need. 
 
We are humbled by the collective commitment and shared passion demonstrated by our 
supporters, whose contributions truly make a difference and change the lives of children 
with cleft conditions across Ethiopia! 

Read More: https://www.projectharar.org/latest-news/golden-tulip-fundraising-event  

 

Case Stories  

Read Yordanos’ Story:  See the 
impact your support has in helping to 
change lives!  
 
https://www.projectharar.org/case-stories/yordanos-story  
 
 

Read Bilal's Story:  
His mother explains the stigma 
they have experienced surrounding 
Bilal's cleft.  
 
https://www.projectharar.org/case-stories/bilals-story  

Every child deserves to smile, donate today to help 
change a life.  https://www.projectharar.org/donate  


